
Tuesday, October 25, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
ASB Announcements 
Thank you to everyone who came out and participated in Monday Night Jam.  
 
Dress up tomorrow like a character from your favorite space or sci-fi movie.  On Thursday remember to dress 
up as twins with your bff and then on Friday remember to wear school colors or if you're a senior sport that 
custom toga.   
 
Tomorrow night, Wednesday, Homecoming fun continues with our Annual Homecoming Feed the Pups and 
Dance.  Eat dinner with the team beginning at 6pm in Pup Plaza and stay to join us for some dancing at 7pm in 
the cafeteria. Families are welcome to join us for dinner in Pup Plaza.  Food vendors will be Jefferson Hot 
Wings and Subway Sandwiches. 
 
Seniors: Grad Night Deposits are due by November 4th.  If you do not make a deposit by that date there is no 
guarantee there will be seats available later.  Deposit amount is $55.  Total cost of the trip is $115. Students will 
have until March to pay the full balance. 
 
Students 
Hanford High Partnership Academy is collecting donations for the Barbara Saville Shelter, Hanford’s only 
women’s and children’s shelter offering a safe place free from domestic abuse and the pain of homelessness.  
Donations accepted in classrooms with the Saville Shelter box or in Rm. 407.  More information about how you 
can help can be obtained in Rm. 407.  Donation drive is through 10/28. 
 
Boys JV and Varsity Soccer tryouts will begin October 31st at the 10th Ave. fields from 3:30-5:30.  You must 
have your clearance card, cleats, and shin guards to participate.  See Coach Hendricks in Rm. 255 for any 
questions. 
 
Boys Basketball will be holding tryouts today and Thursday at 6:00 p.m. and Saturday in the Main Gym.  
Clearance Card is required to tryout.  Any questions contact Coach Felder. 
 
Girls JV and Varsity Soccer tryouts will be November 7th & 8th at the Douty Field from 3:30 to 5:30.  You must 
have your clearance card, cleats and shin guards to participate. 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Every is welcome☺ 
 
GSA meeting today at lunch in Rm. 654.  We will discuss GSA summit Saturday, 10/29 in Visalia, t-shirts, 
fund-raiser “The Live Card”, Trevor Project Preview and new activities. 
 
Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcome to join us.  Please bring $3 for 
pizza and water. 
 

Caring 
“What we have done for ourselves alone dies with us; what we have 
done for other and the world remains and is immortal.” – Albert Pike 
 

Support – Back up with details 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Elmiro Costa 11/1 
Janet Levine 11/3 
Bianca Ankrum 11/4 
Karen Evangelo 11/6 

Jeana Heriman 11/10 
Shantel Johnson 11/22 
Susan Moran 11/22 
Linda Downing 11/25 
 

Staff 
Guess who’s back?!!  The “Books Are Fun” Rep. left a big display of new items.  Come by Linda Downing’s 
office and start your holiday shopping early. 


